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This bill SB1583 is unnecessary.  There is no reason kids need to know sexual 

orientation/trans education, fiction or non fictional characters in educational literature.  

At this point it appears there is an all out effort to confuse young minds of their own 

gender and sexual orientation whether they are gay or not. Most parents do not want 

this agenda pushed on their children.  And prefer to have discussions in the home on 

these topics. 

The fact that it is starting as young as kindergarten to sexualise childrens young 

minds is unfathomable to me and many I know.  

If this was just sharing historical figures for their contributions based on character 

instead of sexual orientation etc fine. But as we have seen this is not what Oregons 

educational system is implementing.  

You lower graduation standards and focus on lowering test scores. It appears you 

are not trying to educate our children but indoctrinate. 

Enough is enough. Focus on teaching the basics, not an agenda.  

 


